
9th July 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

Sports Day / End of Term / Teams information 

 

I just wanted to remind you of three points: 

 

 Lessons will finish at the end of Tuesday 14 July for all year groups. Year 7 - 9 will attend their 
sport/social session at their allotted time over the following three days. Key worker provision will 
be provided until the end of term, 1pm Friday 17 July. 
 

 Good luck in Sports Day. Please remember that Periods 7 and 8 will run as usual. 
 

 All Teams will be visible until the start of the new academic year, and even then will be available 
through the obvious archive button on the Team homepage (released this summer).   

 

Many thanks for your continued support 

 

 

Alex Wallace 

 

Deputy Headmaster 

 

01494 551408 

 


